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Statewide Conversion of Title Processing System 

 

The Department of Public Safety has been working for the last several years to program the newest version of 

the Automated Title Processing System.  It is scheduled to “go live” over the New Year’s Weekend. 

Therefore, the Title offices across the state will cease to issue titles beginning at 8:00 p.m. on Thursday evening, 

December 29, 2016 to allow for the conversion.  The system is scheduled to be functional on Monday, January 

2, 2017, a County Holiday. 

 

In response to this conversion and in keeping of our observance of the holiday, the Fairfield County Title 

offices in Lancaster and Pickerington will be closed on Friday, December 30, Saturday, December 31, 2016 and 

Monday, January 2, 2017.  As noted, this is a statewide conversion and the same restrictions are placed on our 

neighboring counties although their holiday schedule may vary. 

 

We will reopen for business on Tuesday, January 3, 2017 and look forward to serving your motor vehicle, 

watercraft and manufactured home needs.  Your understanding is appreciated as we prepare for this exciting 

new system. 
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